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﻿  
Hi Jim,
 
I have created a new folder for 2nd Screencheck sections and I have uploaded most of the
ones the City reviewed except for Transportation and Tribal which I’m still working on. I’m
also waiting on our graphics specialist for the requested graphics. 
 
Thank you
 
Laura Rodriguez
Managing Principal
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